Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Crash in LA

From: Abdulrahman Ateya < XXXXXXXXXX >

Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 2:34 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>; CityCouncil < XXXXXXXXXX
>; Engineering < XXXXXXXXXX >

Subject: Crash in LA

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,
I’d like to share a really sad video. | think it is a critical watch.

https://twitter.com/downtownlascan/status/1555337654543126528?s=21&t=8MxLLkkVZttKIS wgDvRiw

| think it should be impossible for this kind of thing to happen in our city, structurally. This killed 7 people. One of those 7
was an infant. One was a toddler. Every person who has influence over our built environment from staff to electeds is
culpable when a tragedy like this happens. Let’s stop it before it occurs.

Best,

Abdul

Abdulrahman Ateya

BBA Class of 2024

Stephen M. Ross School of Business
University of Michigan
XXXXXXXXXX | XXXXXXXXXX
linkedin.com/abdulrahmanateya




